
From: "Mochrie, Paul" 
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 2024-07-18 1:24:08 PM
Subject: RE: Honda Celebration of Light - preparation

Apologies – just to confirm the relevant dates, I am catching up to the fact that we are now into July.
 
Paul
 
From: Mochrie, Paul  
Sent: Thursday, July 18, 2024 1:12 PM
To: Direct to Mayor and Council - DL 
Cc: City Manager's Correspondence Group - DL <CMCG@vancouver.ca>
Subject: Honda Celebration of Light - preparation
 
Good afternoon Mayor and Council,
 
As you know, Saturday (June 20) is the first of three nights for the Honda Celebration of Light. For your awareness, we
activate the City’s Emergency Operations Centre in support of this event each year.  The EOC will be staffed for all 
three nights to provide coordination between City departments, emergency services, Translink, health authorities and
the event producer (Brandlive).  VPD’s Department Operations Centre will also be activated, along with an integrated 
command post at English Bay for VPD, VFRS and BC Ambulance.   
 
We also have an executive leadership group on call to provide any direction required in the event of an emergency.  I 
am on deck for June 20 and June 24; Sandra will be covering June 27.
 
If you have any questions or concerns in advance of or during the events, please let us know.  
 
Best,
Paul
 
Paul Mochrie (he/him)
City Manager
City of Vancouver

 

 

 
The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), 
Sḵwxw̱ú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.
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